Minutes of theRCNJ Math Club Meeting 
of Tuesday, 03/25/08 (Spring 2008. Meeting #4)
1. We discussed the New Jersey Undergraduate Math Competition(NJUMC) which is scheduled to be held on Saturday April 12, 2008 at William Patterson University. 

2. So far, we have one team that is going to participate in the competition and it includes Viktor Vasilev, Alexandru Maries, and Adrian Maries. Several other Math Club members expressed interest in the competition.

3. Pizza and refreshments were served for those present.

4. We also talked about the off-campus tutoring at the Brae Community Center. The math club fulfilled the budget requirement of off-campus tutoring, so we will have budget next year.
5. After discussing the tutoring, elections for next year were held and the new Math Club e-board for the academic year 2008/2009 was elected. The officers for next year will be as follows:
President – Mihail Velikov

Vice President – Corinne Bronder
Treasurer – Mariya Bistrina

Secretary – Lynea Craig
Publicist – Bonnie Chen
6. Following the elections we played Math Pictionary. We split into two teams and had a very close game but at the end Team 1 won by one point. Associative thinking and drawing skills were shown by Professor McMurdy, Gadareth, and Scott. Everyone had lots of fun!
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